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ALTNAGELVIN HOSPITALS HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICES TRUST
ALTNAGELVIN AREA HOSPITAL
PAEDIATRIC DEPARTMENT

LONDONDERRY BT47 6 SB

. e
FAX —

24 September 2001

Dr R Fulton - |
‘Medical Director
Altnagelvin Area Hospital
Londonderry |
Dear Raymond

Re: Paediatric i.v. infusion rate charts

Thank you for your recent memo. In reply these charts have now been actioned and are with
Sister Millar 1n ward 6.

Yours sincerely

F B McCORD, MB, FRCP, DCH
Consultant Paediatrician
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